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Cllr Barry Durkin 

c/o Legal & Governance  

Worcestershire County Council  

County Hall  

Spetchley Road 

Worcester  

WR5 2NP            

 
Via email           Our ref: 
     
    

 10th February 2023 
 

 

Dear Barry,  
 
Proposed precept  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 7th February 2023. I welcome the decision of the Police and Crime 
Panel to support my proposal to raise the precept by 5.94% for 2023/24 adding £14.84 to the annual 
Council Tax Bill for a Band D home.  
 
I share the Panel’s desire to see that the budget delivers progress against my Safer West Mercia Plan 
and that the budget investment returns the best possible results for local communities. I am therefore 
happy to maintain regular reporting to the Panel against the performance indicators set out in the 
budget report. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, the members of the Police and Crime Panel and the 
officers who support them for their work, support and advice over the last year, and particularly the 
members of the PCP Budget Task Group for their professional and thorough approach in working 
with my team as we prepared this year’s proposals.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
John Campion  



 

 

Hindlip Hall, Worcester, WR3 8SP • Tel: 01905 331656 • Email: opcc@westmercia.police.uk  

Web: www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk • Twitter: @WestMerciaPCC • Facebook: West Mercia PCC 

Police and Crime Commissioner 
West Mercia 


